Advertisement for Hiring Medical Insurance Provider
          The Embassy of Pakistan, Washington DC is in the process of acquiring a Health Insurance plan (Medical, Dental and Vision) for its employees. Bids are invited from service providers in the health insurance industry.

Interested firms having established credentials in the Health Insurance industry may forward their Bids in double sealed envelope latest by 1300 Hrs on Tuesday June 07, 2022, addressed to:

Head of Chancery
Embassy of Pakistan
3517 International Ct NW
Washington DC 20008

OR
Email: tenders@embassyofpakistanusa.org
The Bids will be opened at 1330 Hrs on Tuesday June 07, 2022, 30 minutes after the closing date and time of the tender, in the presence of authorized representatives of the bidders who wish to be present at the time of opening of the Quotes. The Embassy retains the right to reject any Bids/Quotes/proposal. Firms will be invited for presentation and discussion with a selection committee.

          Required information/tender documents/Employees Census can be obtained by contacting the Embassy of Pakistan at PH: 202-243-6500 (Ext 2024) or the above email.

